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RADCLIFFE ON TRENT 

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

REFERENDUM 

THURSDAY   

19 OCTOBER 2017 

For all electors eligible and registered 

to vote in the Parish of  

Radcliffe on Trent. 

The Radcliffe on Trent Neighbourhood 

Plan is available at the Parish Offices 

at the Grange and on the website 

At the Parish Council 

meeting on 4th September, 

it was resolved to submit an  

application to the National Association of Local  

Councils for the award of Quality Status. 

The new Local Council Award Scheme has been  

designed to celebrate the successes of the very best 

local councils, and to provide a framework to support 

all local councils to improve and develop to meet 

their full potential. The scheme offers councils the 

opportunity to show that they meet the standards 

set by the sector, assessed by their peers, and to put 

in place the conditions for continued improvement. 

Department for Transport   -      East Midlands Rail Franchise 

The public consultation document sets out proposals to improve the train 

services on the East Midlands rail network. Soon a new  

contract will be let for the right to run the East Midlands services and as 

part of that the DfT are running a consultation. 

The DfT would like to hear your views on the service now, as well as your 

thoughts on how to improve it in the years to come. Please read the consultation document all the way 

through and then, in the response form, give answers to the questions. You can fill in the response form 

and post it  or you can respond online, or by email. Full details can be found on the Parish Council  

website. Responses must be received by 11 October 2017. 

The Parish Council is working closely with the SkatePark Committee, 

Rushcliffe Borough Council and Rural  Community Action  

Nottinghamshire to create a business plan to submit for future  

funding applications with a view to install a brand new state of the art 

concrete facility. A full update on progress will be provided in the near 

future. 

Radcliffe 

SkatePark 

http://www.rotpc.com/


Silver Cinema’2017 At Grange Hall                                                                                             
We aim to put a film on every month in Grange Hall - 

Feel free to let us know what films you would like to 

see. 

The remaining dates for 2017 are: 

Wednesday 27th September (A Song for Marion)                                                                                     

Wednesday 25th October – Film TBC                    

Wednesday 29th November – Film TBC 

£2 admission with a ticket –                   

includes refreshments 
For more information call the Hall Manager on 0115 9335808 Ex1                                                                                                                    

or Email bookings@rotpc.com 

Diary Dates ! 
Radcliffe Community Firework Fiesta 

Sunday 5th November 

Christmas Lights Switch On  

Sunday November 26th 

Radcliffe on Trent Village Show 

On Sunday 3rd September we 

saw our 5th Village Show. The 

show  was opened by  

Radcliffe’s very own BBC East 

Midlands Today Sports  

Reporter Colin Hazelden and 

compere Ricky Coxon. A big 

thank you to Ricky who kept 

us all very entertained all day 

with his wonderful whit. The weather held out for us 

and everyone had a great day. 

There were record numbers of entrants for the  

categories including the horticultural section, baking, 

jams, chutneys, children’s painting, photographs and 

many more. There were new things to enter this year 

that were a huge success and will return next year. 

These included adult poetry, savoury pies and the 

BBQ Off! 

Once again the ladies organising the Dog Show did a 

sterling job. There were many four legged pooches 

around the grounds of the Grange, making  the 

whole day a family affair. Cups were given and many 

prizes were won. 

Thank you to the RAINS team who provided all the 

early birds with breakfast and coffee! They also kept 

the guests happy all day with tea and cakes. Lizarc 

were the official photographers for the day and the 

photos can be seen on the Radcliffe Village Show  

Facebook page. 

A big thank you goes out to all that sponsored the 

show this year and all the volunteers and staff that 

gave a great deal of time and effort in making it  

another fantastic village event for all. 

Parish / Borough / County Councillor Surgery 

The Dowson Room, The Grange 

Saturday 14 October 2017 

10am—12noon 

Come along and speak to your representatives 


